
 

The City of Compton  

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY 

FY 2020-2021 U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 

 

The City of Compton expects to receive FY 2020-2021 United States Department of Housing and 

Urban Development (HUD) grant funds Community Development Block Grant (CDBG). The City 

of Compton is authorized by HUD to distribute these funds to promote housing and community 

development for low- and moderate-income persons.   

 
The City of Compton anticipates a HUD award of approximately $127,600 based on the 2019-2020 

allocation for the CDBG Program public service funds. The City expects to receive a reduced amount of 

HUD funds due to budget cuts. Note: These are estimates only 
 

Who can apply?   

 Organizations classified by the Internal Revenue Service as tax-exempt 501(c)(3); 

 Organizations that have been in existence for at least two consecutive years; 

 Projects that meet a HUD national objective and address a priority need identified by the 

City of Compton Consolidated Plan. 

 Organizations that have matching funds from other sources. 

 

To obtain an application:  Applications will be available starting Tuesday, November 12, 2019 on 

the City’s website at www.comptoncity.org. Note:  The application will be in PDF format.  

 

Applications must be submitted by 5:00 pm, December 19, 2019 to the Office of the City Clerk, 

City of Compton, 205 S. Willowbrook Ave., Compton, CA 90220.  Postmarks, facsimiles, e-mails, 

and late applications will not be accepted.  Remember to get a receipt for your application!!  

Incomplete applications will not be allowed re-submittal. 

 

Technical Assistance Workshop 

Tentatively scheduled for Monday, November 19, 2019, 11a.m. – 12p.m. at the Council Chambers 

Community Meeting Room, 205 S. Willowbrook Avenue, Compton, CA 90220.  

 

 

For additional information, contact the Grants Division at (310) 605-5580. 

 

http://www.comptoncity.org/

